
Hello
I am writing to object to the proposed development of a crematorium in firs farm wetlands and playing fields. 
During lockdown, this is an area that was essential for my mental health.  I am concerned about the loss to the 
community this change would bring as well as increased traffic in the area. I am therefore asking that you 
remove all reference to firs farm wetlands from policy spc14. After all you have just completed an extension of 
Edmonton cemetery.
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